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BANJARAWALA DEHRA PUBLIC INTER COLLEGE
(Affiliated to CBSE New Delhi, Affiliation No.: 3530546)

NOTICE

Dear Parents

This is to inform you that as per the direction of District
Magistrate Dehradun, the school will remain closed for

students on 14™ and 15% July 2023 due to bad weather
alert.

However Online Classes will be conducted as per
regular time table from 9:00 am to 1:15 pm on both the
days for classes Pre - Primary - 12%.

The link for online classes will be shared in class
groups.

Kindly ensure that your ward attends the Online

Classes.
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